
 

Road reconstruction works 

 
Council will be undertaking necessary road pavement reconstruction works on Koonwarra 
Pound Creek Road commencing 16 January.  
 
To facilitate the works a section of road will be closed to all through traffic from 16 - 20 January 
(electronic variable message signs are in place to advise road users). 
 
The closure will take place between Lyons Court and Wisdoms Road for a length of 600 metres. 
Vehicle access will be available to all properties along Koonwarra Pound Creek Road and all 
side roads during the works. 
 
Engineering Coordinator, Paul Challis, said although the timing of the works was not ideal, it 
had been determined necessary. 
 
“There are many reasons why it was important reconstruction works started this month including 
the need to do the works during mid-summer, contractor availability and, importantly, the 
requirement to have the road open when school goes back as it is a school route,” he 
explained. 
 
“We apologise for any inconvenience caused and advise motorists to plan ahead and consider 
alternate through routes such as Pound Creek Road or Tarwin Lower Road during the week 
long closure.” 
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